




Understanding the Lesbian Client, continued from p. 13 

The duration of treatment is generally of a long-term 
nature, and many benefit from two to three sessions per 
week, depending on the level of functioning of the client. 
Therapists who travel frequently, who know in advance 
they will not be able to continue the therapeutic relation­
ship (i.e., they plan to relocate or leave practice), or are 
experiencing their own personal crises, should consider 
carefully before accepting such a client. Therapist reliabil­
ity and consistency are important elements in treating the 
female homosexual. 

Prognosis 

As in treatment of any kind, success is dependent upon 
many factors. Some of the factors are within the client's 
control-such as her motivation and determination to 
change, her regular attendance at sessions, and her coop­
eration with treatment. Other important factors determin­
ing rate of success involve characteristics of the therapist. 
The therapist should be capable of attachment, be 
well-dif­ferentiated, and have adequate skills and 
experience, or at 

least qualified supervision. Other considerations for prog­
nosis include the client's age, history, personality organiza­
tion and overall level of functioning. 

In my work with women, I have found change to be a 
slow and arduous process. However, the work contains its 
own rewards. It is always a privilege to assist a client 
on her journey to becoming a healthier person and I 
often find myself inspired by the determination of my 
clients. 

Because the lesbian struggle is a symptom of a woman's 
inner pain and conflicts, attaining the capacity for healthy 
same-sex relationships and opposite-sex relating is a man­
ifestation of inner healing and growth. Many lesbian 
women who desire change will fully realize their goals. 
And even those who are elsewhere on the "success con­
tinuum" will grow and change through therapy, experi­
encing greater self-understanding and sense of person­
al wholeness. ■ 

Wanted: Articles for the NARTH Bulletin and Website 

If you have a story of interest to our readers, please write the Bulletin editor 
or send e-mail to xiranicolo@aol.com. 

Help us keep our membership informed on the news-professional issues, ethics concerns, new books of interest, 
alternative families, same-sex partnership legislation, school programs, and legal issues. 

We are also seeking clinicians interested in contributing to our "Questions and Answers" column. 
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